M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathy Reutman

DATE:
August 31, 2017
RE:
Memorandum of Understanding between the Family Nurturing Center and Boone County Schools

The Family Nurturing Center’s ANCHOR group (Addressing Needs, Creating Hope, and Optimizing Relationships) is a free, 8-12 week group offered during or after school hours based on the school’s needs. ANCHOR is a psycho-educational group for children with a history of trauma (including child abuse such as physical, sexual, emotional/neglect, witness to domestic violence or other traumatic experiences).  The group of 10-12 children meets once/twice a week during or after school.  It addresses feelings, relaxation skills/coping skills, what trauma is, safety, and self-esteem and promotes inclusion, confidentiality, and optimism for the future. Parental consent is required prior to student participation.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Memorandum of Understanding with the Family Nurturing Center, as presented
